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 TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERNS 
  
  
  
 Geneva, May 5th 17th 2014 
 
 
 
CANDIDACY FOR THE PRESIDENCY OF THE FEI 
 

Dear Friends, the FEI Extraordinary General Assembly held in Lausanne on April 
29th, aside of the annual Sports Forum, adopted a change of statute permitting FEI 
Presidents to now stand for three terms of 4 years instead of 2. 
 
The vote with a show of hands was without appeal as only 3 National Federations 
voted against the change of statute.  
 
After the vote, HRH Princess Haya bint Al Hussein announced that she would be a 
candidate for the next elections taking place in Dubai on 14th of December 2014. 
 
I would like to confirm that I am maintaining my candidacy submitted on February 
17th 2014 and which had been officially registered by the FEI.  
 
The road is still long until the elections. 2014 will be a year of major sporting 
deadlines. I am enthusiastically pursuing my election campaign throughout the world 
on the occasion of my numerous trips.  
 
I am deeply convinced that I could bring a renewed energy to the FEI in many 
aspects be it in  sports, commercial matters or media promotion, not to mention the 
welfare of the horse. 
 
Please accept my gratitude for your continued support,  
 
Best Regards,  
 

 
 

                                                                               Pierre E. Genecand 
 


